
Huckabay Independent School District

Board Agenda Item Synopsis

Subject: Consider Approval of 2023-2024 Greater Erath County Special Education Share Service Agreement

Background Information: Huckabay ISD is a member of the Greater Erath County Shared Service Agreement (SSA), which provides services to 
our special education students. Recently, Dublin ISD and Lingleville ISD have pulled out of the SSA. This leaves Lipan ISD, Morgan Mill ISD, and 
Huckabay ISD as members of the SSA. The SSA attorney has drafted a new agreement in order to the three remaining schools to continue serving 
their students through the SSA. Morgan Mill ISD will serve as the fiscal agent for the SSA.

Administrative Consideration: After consideration and review of serving our students at Huckabay ISD, with our Special Education staff, it has 
been determined that the cost of remaining with the SSA outweighs serving Huckabay students and providing staff to do so. 

Budgetary Impact: Estimated $57,000 to be a member of the GECSSA for 2023-2024

Recommendation: Administration recommends approval of the Greater Erath County Shared Service agreement so that Huckabay ISD can 
continue to serve our special education students.

Submitted by: Wes Corzine

Meeting Date: April 20, 2023


